
 
 

School Information and Updates  

Friday, March 5, 2021 

 

College Community is Excited to Announce that Online Registration is NOW OPEN for 

the 2021-2022 School Year 

 

● All Prairie families MUST complete this electronic form prior to students starting 

classes this fall.  

● Get started by logging into the Infinite Campus Portal. This link is located on the 

district homepage. If you have lost your portal username or password, please use the 

“Forgot Password” or “Forgot Username” link on the login page. You can also call  

(319) 848-5240 between 8am and 4pm weekdays.  

● Once you are logged into the Portal, click on “more”, then the Online Registration link 

is located at the bottom of the page.  

● For those who need assistance or computer access, please contact District Enrollment 

Specialist Jennifer Armour (319)-848-5202 or email jarmour@crprairie.org. 

 

Attention AK/Kindergarten Parents 

If you are the parent of an incoming AK/Kindergarten student, please follow the appropriate 

steps outlined in the 2021-2022 Kindergarten Registration document.  

 

FEES: Student book fees and Free/Reduced Applications are not available at this time. 

Please watch for district communication in July. You will not need to make payment at this 

time. 

 

Transportation Rule Reminders 

 

New Bus Rules for the 20-21 School Year  

 

● Students must wear a mask while on the bus.  The mask should cover their 

mouth and nose at all times  

● Students must sit in assigned seat every time that they are on the bus  

● Students will not be allowed to open/shut windows.  Drivers will open windows 

for them 

● No food or drink allowed on the bus at any time 

 

Please review these new rules with your student.  Thank you for your help in making sure 

everyone is safe on the bus. 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ZhOQVA912wn97FXCGfUKpklGM5SwKUdeobOmYLAeocM/edit

